
 

 

 
 
 
This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you are all well despite the challenges we are all facing regarding the increase in Covid cases 
since the turn of the new year.  
 
Since my last communication, as you know DBS have been operating 100% online, can I take this 
opportunity to thank you all for the manner in which all of our children/students have 
seamlessly transitioned back to online learning. The levels of engagement and attitude of our students 
has been excellent. Whilst the MoEHE announcement indicated this period of online learning would last 
until 27th January, we are still unclear as to whether this timeframe will be extended beyond this date. 
As and when the MoEHE make an announcement the school will be in contact to all parents. 
 
You may recall me informing you that we had an inspection visit towards the back end of last term. The 
school was inspected by a team of seven British Schools Overseas (BSO) inspectors who spent 3 full 
days in the school, observing over 112 lessons across the Primary and Secondary school. The 
inspection team met with staff at all levels of the organisation, students and parents ascertaining 
their views, thoughts and opinions on the quality of education provided by the school. This process is 
part of an accreditation procedure to ensure that as a school, we are meeting the full standards of British 
Schools Overseas. This process is overseen by Ofsted in the UK. 
 
I am delighted to inform all of our parents that the school received an excellent report highlighting many 
outstanding aspects of the school. Click here to view the BSO report, the report is also available on the 
school website. 
 
Finally, Mr Atkinson and the Secondary team are working hard to ensure where possible Year 11 
students and students in our Post 16 provision are able to access in school face to face lessons in 
accordance with the MoEHE guidance, in preparation for their examinations and we hope in the not too 
distant future we are again able to welcome all of our children/students back to school in a safe and 
secure learning environment. 
 
If parents wish to discuss any school related matters, then as always staff are available via email at the 
usual addresses. 
 
Thanks 
  
 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal 

 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XyyXjdiEb3NbEJfi5LkmDlb9WPdaKZ9j/view?usp=sharing

